
            
                                                         

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
           

                  

 
16th September 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Following a review of our school meal prices there will be a slight increase in the cost 

of a school meal from £3.00 to £3.35 
 

Though we recognise that families may face challenging financial circumstances at 
the moment, we still feel the meal provided in school represents excellent value for 

money.  

 
Coupled with this, the North Yorkshire County Caterers are rigorous in their attention 

to our individual school needs and look after your child's dietary needs extremely 
well. 

 
The new cost is effective from the start of this term and has been applied on Parent 

Pay. 
 

We thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

Sarah Edwards 
 

Sarah Edwards 

Headteacher 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 



            
                                                         

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  


